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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL •
PEDRO A. FIGUEROA

Gobernador del Distrito 4370
Venezuela-Aruba-Bonaire-Cura9ao

1997-98
Caracas, January 13, 1.998

Mr.
Donnie P Jonhson.
President Rotary Space Center (Houston),TX , D - 5890
Rotary Club, P.O.Box58862, Houston
Texas. USA 77258

Dear Donnie P:

Receive our best wishes for a successful second half of your Presidential year and a great
year 1998 for you, your family, your Board and fellow rotarians.

Venezuela, our country is in the course of development, where the rotarians play a great
role. Its warm people and the beauty of its caribean nature offers a relaxing or adventure
atmosphere, it all depends on you.

We invite you and your fellow rotarians to join a large group of americans and Canadians to
participate in our two-days FIRST PROJECTS FAIR of Districts 4370 and 4380 (Venezuela,
Aruba, Bonaire and Curacao) on April 3-5,1998, under the Program UNFENDO AMERICA, which
is a networking Conference to facilitate rotarians from all the Americas to do more effective
projects together.The target is to get our Clubs involved in the International Service throu mediun to
small projects. The Conference is combined with a one to two weeks tourism tours to four to six
different locations of your choice, if you decide so. At your request we can send information about
type of projects and tourism tours. You can also have a guided tour of the oil industry.
A great number of local rotarians have attended school or worked in USA. We have no real
language barriers and we can make your stay safe and confortable. Attached you will find a
brochure about Venezuela, a brief description of the Conference and a Registration form, with
instructions how to proceed.

B-SI regards

Pedro A. Figueroa
D-4370 Governor( 1997-98)

Contacts:
Karl Stucki or Shawn Leimbach Fax 510-653-4230 E-mail: 75111.1037 compuserve.com
Carlos Bullos (Venezuela) Fax 58-2-963-7592 or 58-2-961-1440 E-mail: cbullos true.net
Pedro A. Figueroa (Gov.D-4370) Fax 58-2-753-7368 E-mail: pafcig true.net

Diraoon: Apartado/ Postal 51561-Caracas 1050-Venezuela -Telf. Res./Bus. 58 -2 -753,73 68-Fax:58-2-75?7368 E-mail:pafcig@tnie.net
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Certificate to

Director of Commumty Partnerships

In Recognition of Your Support of

Clear Creek Independent School District

and Your Commitment to

Excellence in Education.

May 19, 1998
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May 19,1998

Dear CCISD Community Partners:

The CCISD Community Partnership Office would like to offer a world of
thanks to all of our partners for your support of the CCISD students and staff.

Every year our programs and volunteer participation grow - thanks to your
support. We look forward to building new partnerships, improving past
programs, and developing new activities that will add to the educational
enrichment of CCISD students. To help in preparing your 1998-99 calendar,
the Community Partnership Office has established tentative dates for next
year's programs.

1998-99 Calendar of Events

September 24, 1998
October 15,1998
November 18, 1998
February 11,1999
April 16,1999

Community Education Outreach Day (CEO Day)
Career Discovery Day (Webster Intermediate School)

Teacher Industry Partners (TIPs - Fall Program)
Teacher Industry Partners (TIPs - Spring Program)

Career Discovery Day (Creekside/Seabrook)

If there are additional representatives in your company or organization
whom you would like to see invited to participate in one or more of these
programs, please contact our office at 281-338-5823 or 281-338-5899. We will
be happy to send them information.

Please accept the enclosed appreciation certificate in recognition of your
company's support of CCISD students and staff. Once again, a world of thanks
for all that you do!

Best Regards,

Ava Lunsford
Community Partnership Director



STEVE
JUSTICE OF THE PEACE

PRECINCT 8-2

August 26,1997

Donnie Johnson
P. O. Box 580086
Houston, TX 77058

Dear Donnie:

I would like to let you know how much it meant to me to be
presented the Paul Harris Fellowship Award. Not only was it
a great thrill to be presented this award but the fact that it was
from such a special group of friends made it even better.

The past few weeks have been full of emotion, with the
excitement of being appointed Port Commissioner and the
sadness of leaving my present position as Justice of the Peace.
This award added yet another special moment to a time of
my life that I will always remember.

Space City Rotary will always have a special place in my
heart. Thanks once again!

Sincerely,

Steve Phelps
Justice of the Peace

16603 Buccaneer Houston, Texas 77062 (281) 488-8780



12/3/97

Dear Donnie,

Thank you so much for your gracious hospi-
tality at the Rotary meeting. We certainly
did not expect so much.

We had a great time, it was wonderful see-
ing some of our friends and enjoying the
fellowship of all. We do think of you
often and would love to have you visit us
whenever you can.

When we left Houston, we went to Mansfield
to spend Thanksgiving with daughter and
her family. The grandchildren were home
from-college so you can- -imaxpme-all the—
excitement. We left there on Friday and
our quiet home really felt good. Guess
we are getting a little old for all of the
wild young life.

The Club seems to be going strong and you
are doing a great job. We are both proud
of you.

Thanks again for the gifts and your kindnes;
Take care of yourself and Merry Christmas
to you and yours.


